
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that the Council of 
Hunting Valley will hold a public hearing at 
5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 9, 2023, at the 
Hunting Valley Village Hall, 38251 Fairmount 
Boulevard, Hunting Valley, Ohio.
The purpose of the hearing is to consider 
Ordinance No. 2023-11.  This Ordinance, if 
enacted and confirmed by a majority vote of the 
Hunting Valley Councilmembers at the regular 
meeting of Council, to be held January 9, 2023, 
would amend Chapter 1156, “U-3 Institutional 
District” of the Codified Ordinances of Hunting 
Valley to permit a telecommunications tower 
under certain conditions on property in the U-3 
Institutional District.  
The Ordinance is on file in the office of the 
Clerk of Council, Hunting Valley, and it may 
be viewed by those interested during regular 
business hours, Monday – Friday, 8:30 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m. at the Hunting Valley Village Hall.
This notice is published pursuant to Ohio law 
and by order of the Hunting Valley Village 
Council.
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